
 November 6, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice of Office Closure 

 

Dear Valued Customer,  

 

We would like to inform you that our office will be closed from December 

28 through January 5 for our annual year-end vacation. Shipping procedure 

from Japanese ports will be suspended from December 21.  

 

We will resume working from January 6.  

 

 

 

We appreciate your understanding and wish you a joyous holiday season!  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Meltex Inc. 

Sales Department 

 


